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WD-Members; WD-Parish Clerks

Variation to a Premises Licence Application - Rockmount, Drake Road, Tavistock,
PL19 0AX

Dear Members and Town/Parish Clerks

We have received a variation to a premises licence application from Rockmount Townhouse Ltd for Rockmount,
Drake Road, Tavistock, PL19 QAX. The application is to:

¢ Include the supply of alcohol for consumption off the premises.

* Increase the supply of alcohol timings to Sunday to Thursday 11:00 to 23:00, and Friday to Saturday 11:00 to
00:00. Supply of alcohol for consumption off the premises will commence at 09:00 each day to deal with
online orders. The current supply of alcohol timings are Monday to Saturday 12:00 to 22:00, and Sunday

12:00 to 21:00.

* Increase the opening hours to Monday to Thursday 07:00 to 23:30, Friday to Saturday 07:00 to 00:30, and
Sunday 08:00 to 23:30. The current opening hours are Monday to Saturday 07:00 to 21:30, and Sunday

08:00 to 21:30.

* Replace all of the conditions in Annex 2 of the licence with the conditions detailed in section M of the

application.

If you would like to make a representation, please send to the Licensing Department at West Devon Borough Council
or email licensing@swdevon.gov.uk no later than 26 October 2021. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you

have any questions or would like a copy of the application.

Many Thanks

Tara O’Keefe | Licensing Senior Case Manager
South Hams District Council I West Devon Borough Council
Email: tara.okeefe @swdevon.gov.uk

Tel: 01803 861151
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Disclaimer

This e-mail is private and confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any
disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited.
Furthermore, if you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail from your
system. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic
communications. This e-mail message has been scanned for computer viruses; however, no liability in respect of damage caused
by any virus which is not detected will be accepted.



